
Bulletin No. 973   

Friday 26 th April 2021 @LadyLanePark 

Good afternoon to you all, 
 
What a glorious week of weather we have had this week, it certainly is a welcome break from the 
cold snap we have had.  Hopefully this weather continues as we move through the Summer Term.   
 
It is great to see that we are once again able to start getting out and about with our pupils this 
term, all our teachers have been busy planning trips this week and fingers crossed all our pupils 
will be able to have at least one day trip this year.  Please watch out for letters coming home in the 
next few weeks from your Form teachers with details of your child’s trip. 
 
Could I please ask that all parents consider how they are driving around school at drop off and 
pick up times, there have been some fast moving vehicles around the school grounds and our 
priority is to keep everyone in our school community safe, particularly our pupils.  
 
Thank you for all your donations of school uniform, they are greatly appreciated,  We hope to be 
holding a ‘New to You’ sale soon, so if you still have donations – please do drop them in. Thank 
you also to Mrs Wilford for the generous donation of board games, I am sure they will be well 
used in school and are much appreciated. 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 
 

Coming up…… 
 
May 
Monday 3rd May – School closed for Bank Holiday 
Monday 10-14th May – Exam Week in school 
Wednesday 12th May – Form 1 trip to Nell Bank 
 
June 
Tuesday 8th June – LVI Team Building at Nell Bank* 
Monday 21st June – Form 3 Trip Harlow Carr Gardens* 
Tuesday 22nd June – UVI Outdoor Pursuits  Day* 
Thursday 24th June – Form 5 Day Trip to Malham* 
 
*More information to follow 



Day Forms Time Activity Location Staff Free/ 

Chargeable 

Monday 

  
LVI & UVI 3.45-5.00pm Dance School Hall Mrs Hudson Chargeable 

  F4/F5 3.30-4.30 Running Club School Field Mrs Arnold & Mrs 
Cardus (& Mrs 
Wright) 

Free 

  Form 2 3.30-4.15pm Story Club  Form 2 Mrs Quinn & Miss 
Burraway 

Free 

              
Tuesday 

  
LVI 8.25-9.30am 11+ Study 

Group 
(Maths) 

Mrs Moffat Science Room Free/Invite 

  Form 5 & 
4 

3.30-4.45pm Dance School Hall Mrs Hudson Chargeable 

  Form 4 & 
5 

3.30-4.30pm Football 
Week 1,2,3 

School Field Mr Walker & Mr 
Rawling 

Free 

              
Wednesday LVI 8.25-9.30am 11+ Study 

Group 
(English) 

Mrs Arnold Science Room Free/Invite 

  
  

Form 5 3.30-4.30pm Table Tennis School Hall Miss Raw & Mrs 
Wilson 

Free 

  Form 3 3.45-4.30 Sewing Club Form 3 Miss Slater & Miss 
Nicholson 

Free 

  LVI & UVI 3.45-4.30pm Football 
Week 1,2,3 

School Field Mr Walker & Mr 
Rawling 

Free 

  LVI & UVI 3.45-4.30pm Netball 
Week 1,2,3 

Netball Court Mrs Smith & Mrs 
Kernick 

Free 

              
Thursday 

  
LVI 3.45-4.30pm Table Tennis School Hall Miss Raw Free 

              

Friday Kindergarten 
& Form 1 

3.30-4.20pm Ballet School Hall Mrs Eckersley - 
Fielding 

Chargeable 

  Form 2/3 4.30-5.20pm Ballet School Hall Mrs Eckersley - 
Fielding 

Chargeable 

  Form 4 5.30-6.00pm Ballet School Hall Mrs Eckersley - 
Fielding 

Chargeable 

Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 
 
Summer Term 2021 - Extra-curricular clubs  
 

All clubs start week commencing Monday 12th April 2021 

  
Due to popular demand, football and netball clubs will continue for the first 3 
weeks of the term; followed by cricket and rounders for weeks 4, 5 and 6. 
Please remember to wear a face covering when collecting children from clubs 
and observe our social distancing rules, to help keep everyone safe. 
Thank you. 



 

Monday 

Jacket Potatoes,  

cheese and 

beans 

 

Angel Delight 

Tuesday 

Pork & Apple  

Pie &

 diced  

potatoes,  

peas/carrots 

 

Ice-Cream 

Wednesday 

Roast Chicken,  

Yorkshire  

Puddings, 

carrots 

& suede 

Rice Pudding 

&  Jam 

Thursday 

Spaghetti  

Bolognaise 

 

Lemon Drizzle  

Cake 

Friday  
Bubble 
coated  fish, 
potatoes 

and vegetables 

Chocolate  

Crispie 

Cake 

Menu 
Monday  26th  April 2021 

Dear Parents 
  
I write to inform you of a fee increase which will be effective from the Autumn Term 2021.  
Every effort has been made to keep the increase to the absolute minimum whilst ensuring 
the continued excellence of the educational service provided. 
  
As you know, there has been no fee increase since September 2019.  There will not be an 
increase in the Lower Kindergarten charges and our before and after school crèche will also 
remain the same. 
  
The new fees from September 2020 will be as follows:- 
  
Lower Kindergarten (session)  £25.50 per half day session 
       
(8.30am – 11.30am or 12.30pm – 3.30pm) 
Lunchtime Provision   £10.00 (11.30am  – 12.30pm) 
  
Kindergarten – UVI   £2850.00 per term 
(Autumn/Spring/Summer) 
  
Crèche (charged in arrears)  £3.50 per half hour session (no 
fee increase) 
     
 Early Bird – 7.30am – 8.30am 
     
 Night Owl – 3.30pm – 6.00pm 
  
May I also take this opportunity to thank each and every family here at Lady Lane for their 
continued support throughout the very testing and stressful 12 months.  The safety of all our 
children and staff still remains a priority for us all, but there does seem to be some glimmers 
of light at the end of the tunnel. 
  
N Saunders, Headmaster 
 


